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24" February 2017

Dear Parents
Weekly Newsletter
eSafety Information

As promised after our eSafety Day, please find with this newsletter information from
the UK Safer Internet Centre on how to keep children safe online which we hope you
will find useful. One of the parents that came along to the parent’s session on our
eSafety Day mentioned that there is a specific children’s Utube site which would be
worth looking at.

Science Day — Tuesday 28" February

St Mary’s is hosting the Mr G’s Science Show on Tuesday 28" February. This will start
with all classes in Assembly and then each class will have a focused workshop on
science during the day. The day will be packed full of hands-on opportunities and
demonstrations which can be tailored to each class.

Eco-Schools
Silver Award

Upcoming dates for your diaries

Thursday 2" March 2017 World Book Day

Friday 3" March 2017 50" Anniversary Firework Night
Thursday 16" March 2017 Year 4 DASP Music Concert
Thursday 23" March 2017 Year 1 visit to Monkey World *
Friday 24" March 2017 Red Nose Day *

Friday 24" March 2017 PTA Quiz Night *

Friday 19" May 2017 Visit from the Bishop

Friday 19" May 2017 Summer Fair *

Friday 16" June 2017 Sports Day *

Monday 10™ July 2017 Year 1 and Year 2 Swimming Gala *
Tuesday 11" July 2017 Year 3 and Year 4 Swimming Gala *

* more information to follow
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Remembrance Garden

We have a small group of children working on a Remembrance Garden at St Mary’s.
We would like to say a big thank you to Mintern Building & Landscaping who have put
in a new fence, memorial bench and raised beds for them to work on. Mintern kindly
carried out this work over half term and did not charge the school for any labour costs.

Here are a couple of photos to show you the work in progress:
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Yours Sincerely

€l

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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